
Immunization Requirements 
 

Pre-Kindergarten students need to make sure that their immunizations are up 

to date before the beginning of their Kindergarten year. Many are still lacking 

immunizations. All 6th grade students going into the seventh grade are 

required to have a TDAP immunization in order to attend school. This 

immunization can be obtained through your child's physician, many 

pharmacies and the county Health Department. If you choose to not   

immunize your child, you must file for an exemption through the State of 

Oklahoma. Forms are available at  

https://www.ok.gov/health2/documents/IMM_School_ODH_216a_Certificate_of_Exemption.pdf 

 

Complete the form and bring to the office at South Rock Creek. The form 

must be submitted by the school. Students without the proper immunizations 

or exemptions will not be allowed to start school. If you have any questions, 

please call the school at 273-6072.  

       Thanks, 

       Cheryl Wines, RN School Nurse 
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